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Representatives from the Regulatory Affairs Professionals Society (RAPS) and the University of Shanghai for Science and Technology (USST) met at RAPS headquarters. Pictured from L to R are: Linda Lin, Boston Scientific; Dr. Baolin Liu, dean, School of Medical Instrument and Food Engineering, USST; Yan Liang, Shanghai Pudong Medical Device Trade Association; RAPS Chairman Mark Gordon, vice president, global regulatory advocacy and policy, Boston Scientific; Sherry Keramidas, executive director, RAPS; and Chengli Song, USST.
